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Central Intelligence Agency

OTE 86-7573

£ 6 MAR 1986

Mr. Donald Gregg
Assistant to the Vice President

for National Security Affairs
01d Executive Office Building
Washington, D.C. 20506
Dear Mr. Gregg:

I wish to express my sincere appreciation for your

7 February 1986 presentation to the Career Trainee Development
Course (CTDC) on "Intelligence in Foreign Policy Formulation."
The Career Trainees enjoyed your talk a great deal and gave it
very high marks. Thank you for your continued support of the

Career Training Progranm.

Sincerely,

Director
of
Training and Education
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